
LACTATING DAIRY COW 
HEALTH MONITORING PROGRAM

PROTECT YOUR HERDPROTECT YOUR HERD

To ensure that our state remains free of Highly
Pathogenic Avian Influenza, the Pennsylvania
Department of Agriculture is encouraging all 

dairies to enroll in this program. 

Free Testing 

Sampling Supplies Provided

Enrolled farms will no longer be required to
individually test cattle prior to interstate
movement

SCAN BELOWThe enrollment form must be signed by the producer
and their accredited veterinarian and returned to the

Department by email at (RA-ahds@pa.gov), by fax (717-
787-1868), or by mail at the address below. 

Mailing Address: Bureau of Animal Health and
Diagnostic Services, Pennsylvania Department of

Agriculture: 2301 N. Cameron St., Harrisburg, PA 17110

ENROLL TODAY! 

For questions about the
program, please contact the
Department of Agriculture:

Phone: 717-307-3259
Email: RA-ahds@pa.gov

Protect your farm, your neighbors, and
Pennsylvania poultry from HPAI

mailto:RA-ahds@pa.gov

